
VALOUR	COMMUNITY	CENTRE

MINI-SOCCER	REGISTRATION	FORM	-	2022	SEASON

Last	Name: First	Name:

Address: Phone	#: Age:

Postal	Code: Gender: Male Female Birth	Date:

Parent: Work	Phone:

Address	(if	different): Cell	Phone:

E-mail: Home	Phone:

(Please	print	legibly.)
Parent: Work	Phone:

Address	(if	different): Cell	Phone:

E-mail: Home	Phone:

(Please	print	legibly.)

Please	indicate	any	medical	conditions	or	limitations	we	should	know	about:

4	to	6	years	of	age	-	$50.00	-	Players	MUST	be	4	years	old	by	June	30,	2022.

7	to	9	years	of	age	-	$65.00	-	Players	MUST	be	7	years	old	by	June	30,	2022.

Check	here	to	opt	out	of	receiving	a	newsletter	and	information	about	Valour	CC	by	e-mail. Opt	out.

Fees	Paid: By: Cash Debit MasterCard Visa Balance	Due:

I,	the	undersigned,	being	the	parent/guardian	of	______________________________,	do	hereby	give	permission
for	her/him	to	participate	in	activities	associated	with	Valour	Community	Centre.	I	also	acknowledge	all	risks	and
hazards	incidental	to	such	participation.

Print	Name: Signature:

Date:

Please	read	the	back	side	of	this	form	for	important	details	regarding	the	Valour	CC	Mini-Soccer	Program.
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The	mini-soccer	program	is	run	by	volunteers,	from	the	convenors	to	the	coaches.

Each	team	requires	2	volunteer	coaches.

These	coaches	will	share	the	duties	for	their	team.

As	a	coach,	you	are	required	to	be	at	the	game	a	few	minutes	early	to	set	the	nets,	flags,	and	balls	out;	to	keep
parents	up	to	date	on	team	information;	and	to	be	at	the	wind-up	at	the	end	of	the	season.

We	also	need	volunteers	to	help	with	the	end-of-season	wind-up.	Set-up,	tear-down,	supervision	of	the	bouncy
castle,	and	food	prep	&	serving	are	some	of	the	areas	we	require	volunteers	for	at	the	wind-up.

Coaches	do	NOT	need	to	know	everything	about	soccer.	At	this	age,	we	are	simply	teaching	the	children	how	to
enjoy	the	game	and	how	to	be	good	team-mates.

Please	consider	volunteering	this	season.	We	need	your	help	to	make	this	program	a	success!

Without	coaches,	the	children	can't	play	soccer!

Please	keep	in	mind	when	signing	up	your	child	that	if	we	do	not	have	enough	volunteers,	we	may	not	be	able
to	place	your	child	on	a	team.

Are	you	able	to	co-coach? Yes No Yes,	but	with	these	restrictions:

Are	you	able	to	help	at	the	wind-up? Yes No

*	Note:	If	games	are	cancelled	due	to	weather,	they	will	NOT	be	rescheduled,	and	no	refunds	or	pro-rating	will
			occur.
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